
March 30, 2009

Dear Linda and Shawn,

As per the memo I sent the two of you on February 11, based upon my conversation with 
Shawn on February 10, I think this would be a good time to talk about financing the 
Dominica Service-Learning Project in the future.  A permanent Provost and Academic 
Vice-President has been blessedly appointed and Campus Ministry is advertising its next 
international trip to Ecuador.

Tuesdays and Thursdays are best for me for a meeting, but Monday, Wednesday or Friday 
afternoons are also possible.

I attach my February 11 memo, just in case it has not remained as the most urgent fire in 
our little burning village of Anatefka.  :)

Don 


